
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on September 11, 2014 from RF (e-mail 
address) requesting the following records: 

 
- Copies of the public comment, public comment sign-in sheets 

and copies of any record which contains the names, addresses, 
and speaking topics of citizens making public statements 
during the U-46 Board Meeting as described in the recent 
article, “Kane residents benefit from county tax mistake; 
DuPage residents outraged” by Dave Gathman in the Courier 
News . 
 
 

The request was approved on October 6, 2014.   
 
 
The responding documents were e-mailed to RF (e-mail address) on  
October 6, 2014. 
 
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 


